DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

CHICAGO DISTRICT, CORPS OF EMNGINEERS
MNOATHAROOK AREA OFFICE

665 DUNDEE ROAD, SUITE 1305
f—— NORTHEROOK, LLINGES B00E2
ATTENTION OF;

4 Tarmary 2001

MNorthbrook Area Office

Subject: Record Review of HUD Inspection Reports

M. Bruce Beresh

The Beresh Group, inc.
11835 Brookfield
Livonia, Michigan 48150

Dear Sir:

With respect to your request for information contained in our HUD inspection reports,
1 have reviewed the reports for the Housing Autherities you listed. Your company was
mentioned in a number of the reports, being identified by contract, type of work required
and completion status of the contract. Tn the general comments portion of the report, it

mmpq::dthnﬁwud:mﬂnﬂnndmplmipmtﬁuﬂmmdmm It was also
noted that no unresolved deficiencies were noted.

Tt must be noted that the purpese of our inspections is to determine the quality of the
Housing Authority program, not the quality of any particular cantract. Therefore, the
lack of specific comments on the quality of workmanship or materials, whether positive
or negative, does not necessarily indicate that all contracts listed provided adequate or
satisfactory performance, but that the administration of those contracts resolve any
problems and encouraged any superior performance,

After reviewing the inspection reports, I found no records indicating poor
workmanship or poor quality of product or sny other unacceptable performance by your
company.

If you have any questions on this issue, pleass contact rae at (847) 205-4540.
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Richard D. Hurt
Asgistant Arca Engineer
Northbrook Area Office
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